
Students who drive to school need to purchase parking passes from the 
main office NO LATER than September 17, 2010. 
 
 
All Students who drive to school need to register their vehicle and purchase a 
Parking Pass.  The parking registration fee is $5.00.  Return your old parking 
pass and receive a new pass for $2.50.  Please complete the registration below 
and return it to the High School Office to register your vehicle and receive your 
parking pass. Passes are available beginning August 23,, 2010. 
 
 

DHS Parking Pass for 2010-2011 
 

Student Name_______________________ License Plate #_____________ 
 
 
Make______________Model__________Year__________Color_________ 
 
 
Owner’s Name________________________ Phone#__________________ 
 
 
OFFICE USE: PASS #_________________ 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Parking Pass 
 


